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MEDIA RELEASE

PUBLIC AIRPORT FORUM AT ARCHERFIELD

Archerfield Airport Corporation (AAC) is encouraging local residents, business
owners and airport users to attend a public forum next month.

The forum will be an opportunity for people to raise issues of interest and talk
directly to AAC representatives. It will be held on Thursday 7" November, 2013,
starting at 5pm at Souths Sports Club, Brandon Park, Mortimer Road, Acacia Ridge.

Possible topics include employment opportunities, flight training initiatives, fly-in-fly-
out services, the new TRANSITION Archerfield Logistics Estate, and the potential for
regular public transport operations from Archerfield.

AAC General Manager, Corrie Metz, said a similar forum held last year resulted in
constructive feedback about airport operations and future plans. He said such
forums complemented the work of the Community Aviation Consultation Group
(CACG), which comprise some 30 members representing the local community,
airport operators and local and state government.
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Kerry Reeves for AAC — 0407 036 791
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